MCGILL UNIVERSITY

THE MACDONALD PHYSICS LABORATORY

November 28th. 1930.

To the Principal, McGill University, Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

As regards the Graduate Faculty there are two admirable divisional committees - one appointed by the Arts group, and the other by the Science group. I should like to consult both of these.

It might be advisable also to have a Special Committee, and I suggest Dr. Meakins, representing Medicine, Professor Woodhead representing Arts, Dr. Johnson representing Pure Science, Professor E. Brown representing Applied Science, and Professor Stanley representing yourself.

We should, I think, pay special consideration to the development of Research, Graduate Teaching, and to Education, but we should have complete freedom in our scope of inquiry.

It is most important to call in to some of our meetings some of the younger men, such as Dr. Collip, Professor Clarke, and other men actually carrying out research, such as Dr. Murray, Dr. Foster, Dr. Maass and others.

Yours very truly,

A. S. Eve,

Dean of the Faculty of Graduate Studies and Research.